
02.10.2023 
 

  
  
Accelerate Progress for Students  
  
  
Charlotte Gensler             Scott Elder 
Executive Director                Superintendent  
  
DATE: 2/27/2023 
RFP NUMBER: 23-063 NMM  
RFP TITLE: Interactive LED Panels 
ADDENDUM NUMBER:  2 
SUBJECT: Notice of Cancelation  
 
 
After careful consideration, Albuquerque Public Schools (APS) has determined that it is in the 
best interest of the District to cancel the aforementioned Request for Proposal. If APS chooses to 
re-issue the RFP in the future it will be posted to the APS website and Vendor Registry 
 
Per the Offeror’s General Instructions, paragraph 19. RFP CANCELLATION OR REJECTION 
in said document and in accordance with NMSA 1978 §13-1-131. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Natasha Millenbah 
Senior Buyer | APS Procurement  
natasha.millenbah@aps.edu 
 
 
 
 
 


